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The 39th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Eswatini, 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Madam President

The delegation of the Republic  of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of the kingdom of Eswatini and thank them for the presentation of National Report.

South Sudan recommends  the following: 

1-  Speed up the process of the  ratification to the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Elimination of all forms of Discrimination Against Women and the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture. 

2- Implement a minimum quota of 30 per cent for the representation of women in House of Assembly, to ensure the representation of the women in decision-making process.



We wish Eswatini all the best and successful review. 

I thank you 
8th November 2021
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